
CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
284 SOUTH AVENUE 

POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601 
 

 
         August 26, 2010 
 
 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Filing to Add LED Street Lighting Fixture Option 
 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
  
 The tariff leaf and statement set forth below are filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric 
Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) on August 25, 2010 to become effective December 1, 
2010. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

10th Revised Leaf No. 221 
Statement of Light Emitting Diode (LED) Fixture Delivery Rates - LED-1 

 
The purpose of this filing is to include an LED option under rate C (customer owned and 

maintained; delivery only) of Service Classification No. 8 – Public Street and Highway Lighting.  Several  
municipalities have indicated plans to install LED lights made possible through the receipt of ARRA 
stimulus funding.  In order to accommodate these installations on a timely basis the Company proposes, via 
this filing, to identify LED fixture options on a statement to be filed apart from the Company’s rate 
schedule.   The annual kWh and annual charge for each such fixture would be calculated pursuant to the 
current Commission-approved tariff provisions.  Installation and/or attachment considerations would be 
addressed on a case-by-case basis through the use of an Attachment Agreement, also pursuant to current 
Commission-approved tariff provisions.  

 
Since the Company will be in direct contact with municipalities to coordinate installation, the 

Company requests that the requirements of §66((12)(b)) of the Public Service Law as to newspaper 
publication be waived. 

 
Work papers supporting Statement No. LED-1 have been provided to Staff.  Questions related to 

this filing should be directed to Amy S. Dittmar at (845) 486-5433 or adittmar@cenhud.com. 
 
  
 
                                                    Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                               Michael L. Mosher 
          Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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